
Saturday 31 January is a date for your diary! 

Snowboarding is the fastest-growing winter sport for young people and our OPEN DAY is a unique opportunity to become involved in this new facility. 

The fun-packed day will include opportunities for 100 people to try either skiing or snowboarding – for free!! 

The day will reach a breathtaking finish with a snowboarding display, to be held under the floodlights of the Smarts dry slope centre.  10 local riders have already taken part in a competition to earn a place in the display. The results are shown in this spreadsheet:

Those with totals of 15 or more points will take part in the display. The six finalists are busy practising their tricks and sharpening up their style so book your place early to avoid disappointment!

